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Hutchins, Greg (SAPOL)

From: Hutchins, Greg (SAPOL)

Sent: Wednesday, 6 July 2022 3:48 PM

To: Fellows, Linda (SAPOL); Goodwin, Graham (SAPOL)

Cc: O'Connor, Anthony (SAPOL); Nairn, Matthew (SAPOL)

Subject: FW: Letter to Minister

Attachments; 20220706 - Signed Letter to the Minister for Police re Adelaide Oval Liquor Licence
Variation.pdf

AC / Ch. Supt. / Supt

Please find attached PASA’s response to the introduction of cans at Adelaide Oval, which was discussed at the

Executive level of the Police Federation of Australia.

We understand AOSMA will make an approach to the CBS Commissioner to have the matter brought on earlier,

" currently set for 26 fuly.
:Iill keep you posted on further developments.

Chief Inspector Greg Hutchins APM
Officer in Charge

Licensing Enforcement Branch
Roma Mitchell House

L1, 136 North Terrace

ADELAIDE SA 5000

T 08218 2601
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E greg.hutchins@police.sa,gov.au
W www.police.sa.gov.au
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From: Osterstock, Mark (SAPOL) <Mark.Osterstock@police.sa.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 6 July 2022 3:39 PM

To: Hutchins, Greg (SAPOL) <Greg, Hutchins@police.sa.gov.au>
Subject: FW: Letter to Minister

Hi Greg — as discussed,

f will put forward our final submissions to CBS tomorrow and forward a copy to Matt NAIRN.

Cheers, Mark




Mark Osterstock

Brevet Sergeant, No. 37217
Prosecutor, Licensing Prosecution Unit
Licensing Enforcement Branch (196}
South Australia Police

Roma Mitchell House

level 1, 136 North Terrace

ADELAIDE SA 5000

T08 8218 2623 F 08 8218 2634

E mark.osterstock@police.sa.gov.au
W www.police.sa.gov.au
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tntendted Tecplont, any use, disclosure or copying of this document and or iis atlachments Is
uhauihorsed, Please advlso us by roply and then delale it foom yow sysiem, Any views or oplrfons
progenled arg solely Mose of the author and do ol necessallly represant thosa o SAPOL.



27 Gardnglon Stget
Adglalie 8A

PO Rox 6332

Halifax Streat
1iA 5000
T {08} 8212 3055
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. POLICE ASSOCIATION OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA WVAY It AEN.AL
6 July 2022 MC:tlc:o119/22

Hon Joseph Szakacs MP
Minister for Police

Level 12 Roma Mitchell House
136 North Terrace

Adelaide SA 5000

Dear Minister

Adelaide Oval SMA Limited has applied to amend its liquor licence and allow for the sale of
alcohol in aluminium cans.

The Police Association opposes this amendment and SAPOL is likely to do the same.

At an executive meeting on Wednesday 29 June, the Police Federation of Australia
highlighted its opposition to the sale of aluminium cans at all Australian stadiums.

The PFA represents more than 65,000 police officers in Australia,

The association's opposition to the move puts the safety of police, emergency services
personnel, and the general public as a priority.

Patrons often use aluminium cans as dangerous projectiles in an attempt to seriously injure-
police officers, emergency services personnel, other patrons and players.

We know this from experience.
It would be a retrograde step to revert back to the sale of aluminium cans at Adelaide Oval,

The association urges you to confirm your opposition to the SMA’s licencing variation.
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Cc: Commissioner of Police






